            L’Alliance Française de Jacksonville vous souhaite 
                                          Joyeuses Fêtes!
Dear members,

The Alliance Française de Jacksonville wishes you all a happy holiday season.

Update on November events.

Last month the Pétanque America Open in Fernandina Beach had a great turnout – thanks to Bill Maurer for manning the Alliance Française table. He was joined by other members throughout the weekend and by members of the Florida Chapter of The American Association of Teachers of French.

Each year, AATF offers financial aid and scholarships to both students and teachers. The two baskets that were raffled off at the Petanque festival raised $300 to be added towards a scholarship for a student to continue their study of the French language through travel or continued course work. Thank you to all those who bought a raffle ticket!
On November 3, 2012 a musical soirée was held with the Jacksonville University Singers at Jacksonville University.  The concert was held in the Terry Concert Hall at 7:30p.m.  The students, under the direction of Professor Timothy Snyder sang many international selections with an emphasis on French pieces.  The audience responded to the magnificent program with a standing ovation.  The students presented the same program that they will perform in Nantes this summer as well as other European cities.  The evening concluded with an elegant dessert reception. Thank you to those that attended.

Upcoming events
December 9th – Holiday POPS at the Symphony.3.00p.m.

All our reserved seats are taken but if you wish to attend please contact Bill Cosnotti at the symphony at 904-356-0426 .  Let him know you are with the Alliance Française.

December 12th – French Speaking Lunch. Come try out your French or just listen if you prefer, all levels of French speakers welcome – JJ’s Paris Bistro, Gate Parkway at 12.30p.m. please RSVP directly to the restaurant - (904) 996-7557
January 6th – La Fête des Rois. Our monthly membership meeting will celebrate “La Fête des Rois” with traditional “galette” – a marzipan tart, and champagne. We will learn to play “belotte” a French card game. If you play and can help please contact us at afjax@aol.com. Hampton Inn, Southside Boulevard, Jacksonville from 3.30 to 5.30p.m. Please RSVP to afjax@aol.com or call 904-619-4013 by December 28th so we know how much galette to order!

January 17th - Soirée du theatre, de la poésie et de la chanson.

Dr. Louise Hunley has kindly invited the members of the Alliance to attend a performance by her high school students at

First Coast High School, 590 Duval Station Road, Jacksonville, FL 32218. More details to follow.
Hoping to see you all soon,

Sheila Kloc

